
Chancellor letter to the Treasury
Select Committee on the Withdrawal
Agreement the government has
negotiated with the EU

[unable to retrieve full-text content]A letter from Chancellor Sajid Javid
responding to Catherine McKinnell MP on the Withdrawal Agreement the
government has negotiated with the EU.
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